
We have helped start more 

than 260 churches in Nigeria; 

many still need a permanent 

structure for worship.   
 

Sir J.K. and Lady Helen Udeze 

were recently honored for their 

faithful ministry in evangelism.  

Lay persons in the Methodist 

Church Nigeria are “knighted” 

for exemplary leadership.   This is 

a recent additional honor. 

In mid-October, laws were enacted in Nepal making  evangelism and Christian conversion illegal.  In spite of this 

our precious partners continue to share the Gospel in the most     remote parts of this beautiful land, which is 

bound by ancient religious beliefs and practices.    Pray that they  are  bold and full of the Spirit as they share.   

Also in October, Chan Poudel, son of Ganesh, our director in Nepal,     completed his seminary training in the  

Philippines and returned to Nepal to join the ministry staff.   
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Terrorism has prevented our  

participation in recent 

 years, but  we are continuing 

to build new churches 

through our partnership with 

the Methodist Church.   


